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Dear Pupils, Parents, Governors and Friends, 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and kindness this 

past year. 

We hope that you all have a joyous Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 5th January. 

From The Staff Team at Brereton Primary School. 

 

May the joy of the angels,  

The gladness of the shepherds,  

The worship of the wisemen, 

And the peace of the Christ child be yours 

this Christmas.  

And the blessing of God The Father and 

the Son  

And the Holy Spirit be with you  

And remain with you always,  

Amen 
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Reverse Advent 

Thank you for all of the wonderful donations for our  

reverse advent calendar.  The Ethos Council have been 

busy making up gift bags and Rev Sandi will be delivering 

these to families in need.   

 

Visit from Father Christmas 

Thank you to everyone who helped to make a visit from 

Santa possible!  Particular thanks to the Holmes Chapel 

Partnership for providing the sleigh.   

Year 1 Space Day 

Thank you to Y1 parents for the fantastic space costumes.  

The children all looked amazing and had a fantastic day! 

Christmas Lunch 

On Wednesday, all year groups enjoyed their Christmas 

lunch.  A huge thank you to Mrs Downing and Mrs More-

ton for cooking up a storm.  PCSO Sue Holt even popped 

down to lend a 

hand! 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Huge congratulations to Mrs Cassettari and her husband  

on the arrival of their baby boy Leo!  We cannot wait to 

meet him.   
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Dates  

Tuesday 4th January—Inset Day 

Wednesday 5th January - Pupils return 

 

Start of the School Day 

We have noticed an increasing number of pupils arriving at 

school late.  Not only are children missing the start of    

lessons, but Mrs Sant and Mrs Henderson are spending up 

to 40 minutes, letting children in and adding dinner orders.  

From January, we will be working with the Educational 

Welfare Officer to support any families who are             

persistently late.   

 

 

 

 

Zee Zee the Zebra now available! 

We are delighted that the first children’s picture book 

written by our Patron of Reading, Karen Winward, is now 

available. Simply go to amazon.co.uk and search ‘Karen 

Winward’ or click here: https://amzn.to/3DRfAou  

Zee Zee looks different to the other zebras. Her friends 

don’t let her join in with their games, and this makes Zee 

Zee feel sad. But Zee Zee and her friends are about to 

learn that being different is ok because it’s what makes us 

all special. Ideal for 2–6-year-olds, the story helps children 

to understand from an early age that everyone is unique 

and that kindness is key to help everyone to feel accepted. 

We are looking forward to Mrs 

Winward visiting school again 

soon to read the story to our  

Early Years and Key Stage 1  

children.  

 

https://amzn.to/3DRfAou

